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January 10, 2022 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   Docket No. DE 21-133 
 Joint Petition for Approval of the 2021-2022 Electric Assistance 
 Program Budgets 
 
 Unitil Concurrence 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 

This letter is to advise the Commission that Unitil Energy Systems, Inc., joins in 
the January 10, 2022 request from Eversource that the Commission provide a hybrid 
option for the January 27, 2022, prehearing conference in the above-referenced 
proceeding. 

  
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this 
filing. 
 
  Sincerely, 

   
     
  Matthew J. Fossum 
  Senior Counsel 
 
cc: Service Lists 
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